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Name of the Section/Network/Temporary Working Group:
Media Industries and Cultural Production Section 

Management team:
Chair: Fredrik Stiernstedt
Vice-chair: Vilde Schanke Sundet	
Vice-chair: Catalina Iordache

Number of members: 
As of 11 February 2022 the Media Industries and Cultural Production Section had 300 members.
Social media:
Twitter: @ECREA_MICP
 Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/micp.anecreatwg  

Activities in 2022:
Word limit: 250 words
The main activity of 2022 were the preparation and execution of the Århus conference in October. We received 50 abstracts for the conference. We ended up having 9 panels with 5 papers in each. 
[bookmark: _Hlk122593542]The section organized one pre-conference event on “The Impact of Streaming on Media Industries and Cultural Production“ online on the 17 October 2022 and supported the in-person ECREA pre-conference on “Young people, entertainment and cross-media storytelling: Perspectives and methods for investigating youth media” together with Vilde Schanke Sundet from the research project Global natives? Serving young audiences on global media platforms (https://www.hf.uio.no/imk/english/research/projects/global-natives/index.html) and Jeanette Steemers and Andrea Esser from the project on Screen Encounters with Britain: What do young Europeans make of Britain and its digital screen culture?
The section conducted a survey among its members on the topic of communication.
The section also worked to finalise a co-edited volume that emerged from a section event that took place in 2019 in Helsinki, and it is scheduled for publication in 2023 with University of Illinois Press (co-editors Lisa Parks, Julia Velkova and Sander De Ridder).

Plans for 2023:
Word limit: 250 words
The section will elect a new Young Scholar Representative
At the discussions during the section business meeting in Århus several thoughts and ideas for activities were discussed, for example an event focusing on issues of methods in studies of industries and production as well as possible collaborations with other sections of ECREA, such as Communication and Democracy and Communication Law and Policy. 
During 2023 we will also develop the collaboration between the Section and the Media Industries journal. The idea is that a special edition proposal to the Media Industries Journal will be developed during next year.



